
 Polotsk CSMC 09 октября 2023

Attention! Promotion!

On October 12, 2023, RUE “Polotsk CSMS”, as part of events held for Standardization Day in
the Republic of Belarus, will hold a single day of verification of blood pressure devices for the
population (individuals).

Our specialists will assess the performance of the devices, their characteristics and the
correctness of the readings for FREE.

We invite you to check your blood pressure devices!

From 9.00 to 12.00 and from 12.00 to 15.30

at the address: Novopolotsk, Zavodskoy proezd, 32,
telephones: 51 98 75, 51 98 27, 8 033 648 18 11


